
Southern Peigan School Health (SPSH) Clinic
213 2nd St SW, Browning, MT 59417
406-338-3948 or
406-338-7912

Greetings!

COVID-19 has devastated a lot of families and communities and for this reason, we would like 
to inform you that our clinics are open for anybody. If you feel like you just wanted to talk to any 
of our staff, please do so. You are the reason why we are here.

Also, Southern Peigan School Health Clinic was issued Coronavirus test kits for testing our 
athletes/students and school staff. 

The purpose of this test is to look for presence of the virus. It is done by using a special Q-tip and 
swirl on both nostrils for a few seconds. We hope to have the results within 3 - 7 days and we 
will notify the guardian/s through telephone call to relay these results. We are sending home a 
consent form to be signed by legal guardian/s.

Testing is strongly recommended, but not required. Side effects from testing include possible 
nasal discomfort. The more we test, the better we know what is going on in our community so 
we can contain and prevent spread of the infection.

If anyone is concerned that they may have symptoms or have been exposed to someone with 
COVID-19,  they should stay home and contact either Southern Peigan School-based Clinic 
(338-3948) or IHS (338-6304) for further evaluation and testing.

Please feel free to call the Southern Peigan School Health Clinic if you have any questions or 
concerns.

Thank you and we pray for a safe and healthy Blackfeet community.

Respectfully,

Southern Peigan Staff


